
NOTICE OF JOINT REVIEW BOARD MEETING 

REGARDING ACT 257  

FOR TAX INCREMENTAL DISTRICT(S) 

IN THE VILLAGE OF WEBSTER, WISCONSIN 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Village of Webster will hold an organizational Joint 

Review Board (JRB) meeting on August 20, 2024 immediately following the 9 AM Village of 

Siren JRB meeting. The meeting will be located at Siren Village Hall, 24049 First Avenue, Siren, 

WI. The purpose of this meeting is to fulfill the requirements of WI 2016 Act 257 in holding an 

annual JRB meeting and reviewing all TIF Districts. The meeting is open to the public. 

A copy of the agenda is available and will be provided upon request. For information on the 

meeting or to obtain an agenda please contact the Village Clerk, 7461 Main Street West, 

Webster WI; Phone 715-866-4211  

Dated this 6th day of August 2024 

Debra Doriott-Kuhnly   

Village Clerk 

Publication Date: August 14, 2024 

 


